
I am concerned about contamination of crops growing in Jackson and Josephine Counties.  All of 
the US really.  Me and my family have chosen to grow as much of our food as possible to eliminate 
the poisons present in the food supply.  Please help us insure our food and health by allowing us 
protection from  contamination from those without concern for the health and well being of 
others. 
Sherrie Molera  
PO Box 421 
Cave Junction, Oregon 97523 
 


